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Townsend, Erle

From: Pam Cleaves <cleaves.pam@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:07 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please reject this proposal. I do NOT want an electric vehicle. With Maine weather as it is, electric vehicles do not 

provide the same needed power and dependability gas-powered vehicles supply.  

Why would you remove consumer choice? This would cause the destruction of supply-and-demand principles as we 

know it.  Mainers cannot afford this mandate. 

I urge you to reject this proposal. 

Thank you, 

Pamela Cleaves 

Belgrade 


